
 
CITY OF SUNRISE, FLORIDA 

POLICE OFFICERS’ RETIREMENT PLAN 
 

13790 NW 4 Street, Suite 105 
Sunrise, Florida 33325 

 
                  Telephone: (954) 845-0298 Fax: (954) 845-9852 
 

Please visit us at www.sunrisepolicepension.com 

ATTENTION REQUESTED 
 
 
To:     All Retired Personnel      
         
From:   David M. Williams, Plan Administrator  
 
Subject:   Notice of Open Board Position 
 
Date:   October 02, 2024      
 
The Board of Trustees met this date and provided direction to me to notify all retirees 
that there is an open position for the Fifth Member on the Board. With that being said, 
if you have a desire to be considered for this position, kindly submit a letter of interest 
along with a resume or background material you would like the Board to review and 
consider no later than October 30, 2024. The information can be emailed directly to 
Pattyo@sunrisepolicepension.com 
 
This matter will be addressed at the next meeting which is November 18, 2024 at 
10:00 A.M. You are welcome and encouraged to attend this meeting in person as well.  
 
On behalf of the board, thank you for your sincere consideration. Should you have any 
questions, kindly call the Office of Retirement.  
 

  Respectfully,       

          
            David M. Williams, Plan Administrator   

 FOR THE BOARD 
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